Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: RO350 Chevron Crow Canyon
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 5/26/2016 9:19 AM

End: Thu 5/26/2016 9:19 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Kevin Hinkley called to relay his position that the site needs to be cleaned up to appropriate standards, and
that he is not interested in seeing Chevron remove the equipment until the job is done correctly; he’s lived with
it for awhile, so can continue to live with it. He does not want to be stuck with any cleanup after the case is
closed. He read our letter that there may be significant hydrocarbons remaining in soil, but that sufficient
contaminant removal may have occurred, and that the postulation that sufficient removal has occurred must be
tested. Apparently spoke with Chevron and they will be rebutting the letter.



